
Kelly’s Bay Montessori School 

                “The best possible start!”   
                    Email:cheryl@kellysbaymontessori.ie 

                     Phone Numbers: 01 8493060 or 087 3456925 
 

Along with following the children’s emergent interests, our themes for the month of September will include: 
All About Me 

Colours 
Autumn  

A VERY WARM WELCOME TO OUR NEWSLETTER 
This is our monthly newsletter, which will be published at the start of every month to keep parents up-to-date on what 
is happening in our school, which we hope you enjoy reading.  We are delighted seeing all our returning children and it 
is a pleasure welcoming all our new children and we are having lots of fun getting to know them.  Our normal class 
times will commence from Monday 12th September 2022 for Class Two (Breiffne, Colette, Eimear & Mélanie) 9.30am 
– 12.30pm, Class 3 (Siobhán, Deirdre & Vicky) 1:15pm – 4:15pm and Class 4 (Breiffne & Mélanie 12:45pm – 3:45pm)   
Class One (Cheryl, Siobhán, Marion & Aoife) will continue as usual  9:15am – 12:15pm.   

   
 

 
From Monday 12th September 2022 our various clubs 
for our morning classes will commence and are payable 
in advance at the start of each month and these camps 
need to be booked in advance. 

Morning Club Monday – Friday: 
Class 1      8.15am – 9.15am 
Class 2      8.30am – 9.30am 

Afternoon Clubs Monday – Friday: 
Class 1      12.15pm – 1.00pm 
Class 2      12.30pm – 1.15pm 

 
Monday – Lego 

Tuesday – Science 
Wednesday –Buntas/Keep Fit 

Thursday – Arts & Crafts 
Fridays – Free Play 

Please speak to a member of staff or text us if you wish 
to put your child’s name down for any of these clubs.  
(Due to such high demand our Class 2 Afternoon Clubs 
are currently full and a waiting list will apply) 
_____________________________________________ 

 
Please like our facebook page, Kelly’s Bay Montessori 
Limited and our Instagram page kellysbaymontessori to 
keep up-to-date with our weekly themes.  We upload 
photos and videos on a regular basis to enable you to 
catch a glimpse at some of the fun the children are 
having.  Also please log onto our website which 
contains information regarding our curriculum and a 
little insight into all the teachers - 
www.kellysbaymontessori.ie .  You can also follow us 
on Linkedin by following our profile page Kellys Bay 
Montessori Ltd. 

  

 

     
 
We would like to wish Siobhán (Room Leader Class 1 & 
Class 3) and her partner Niall congratulations on their 
wonderful news that they are expecting their first baby 
in January 2023.  To say we are beyond delighted for 
them is an understatement.     
______________________________________________ 

Please ensure that all items 
of your child’s school 
uniform, jacket, lunch 
box/bag, drink and school 
bag are clearly labelled with 
their name on them. This 
makes it easier for us to 
locate and return missing 
items to you.  We have a 

healthy lunch policy so we ask no biscuits, crisps, 
popcorn, sweets, chocolate, 
fizzy drinks, etc are sent into 
school.  Due to a number of 
allergies we wish to remind 
parents that no nuts, 
including peanut butter, are 
allowed in lunches. 

 

 

 

http://www.kellysbaymontessori.ie/

